
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

The Santa Cruz Port District located in Santa Cruz County invites all interested persons to 
attend Public Hearings on March 6, 2023 at 5:30 PM, March 28, 2023 at 7:00 PM, April 25, 
2023 at 7:00 PM, and May 23, 2023 at 7:00 PM, at 365 A Lake Avenue, Santa Cruz, California, 
95062, relative to the following: 

CREATION OF A DISTRICT-BASED ELECTORAL SYSTEM PURSUANT TO ELECTIONS 
CODE SECTION 10010 
Public Hearings to receive community input on communities of interest, District maps and 
election sequencing for the formation of five election divisions for elections commencing with the 
General Election in November 2024. 

The District will discuss, consider, and take action on one or more district map(s). Actions may 
include modification of division boundaries, sequencing of elections, and such other matters as 
may be related to the formation of election divisions. For more information, you are invited to 
contact (831) 475-6161, or by email at: scpd@santacruzharbor.org.  

You are requested to contact the District a minimum of 72 hours in advance to request 
interpreter services for the upcoming Public Hearings or to obtain a translated version of this 
notice. For more information, visit www.santacruzharbor.org/transition-to-district-based-
elections/.  

The District may also discuss other hearings or business items before or after the item listed 
above. If you challenge the proposed action in court, you may be limited to raising only those 
issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written 
correspondence delivered to the District at, or prior to, the public hearing. 
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